
Thank you to all children and 
their parents for their 

contributions and efforts 
towards No Pens Day. The day 
was so successful. We were 

amazed by many of the Show 
‘n’ Tell items that the children 
brought in; some historical, 

some rare, personal items and 
those with significant family 
stories behind them. If you 
have not already done so, 
donations to Speech and 

Language UK can be made 
through your Parent Pay 

account to help raise money to 
support children who struggle 
with understanding words and 

talking.
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